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 Amiel Ziv COMMNT2015/4041/P 29/07/2015  18:05:07 I am a leaseholder in Dobson Close and strongly oppose the proposed works. The installation of 

insulation is totally unnecessary. It would also ruin the uniform appearance of our street as some 

structures would have the new exteriors and some not. I have spoken to other residents, none of them 

want these works! Camden Council should not impose these expensive and unwanted works against the 

wishes of the residents!
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